
EDMUND G. BROWN JR. 

GOVERNOR 

February 26, 2015 

Mr. Vernon R. Pierson 
District Attorney 

CalOES 
GOV£flNOit"S Of:FIC 
OF ENER8ENCY SEitYICES 

El Dorado County Office of the District Attorney 
515 Main Street 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Dear Mr. Pierson: 

MARKS. GHI LARDUCCI 

DIRECTOR 

Congratulations! Your project has been selected to receive funding through the Law 
Enforcement Specialized Units (LE) Program of the California Governor' s Office of Emergency 
Services (Cal OES). Provided that there are no successful appeals, and pending completion 
and/or revision of all required application forms, your agency will be awarded $188,975 for the 
grant award period beginning on January 1, 2015, and ending on December 31 , 2017. This will 
be the first year of a three-year funding cycle. 

Regina Anderson, Program Specialist, is assigned to your grant and will be contacting you within 
the next few weeks in order to process your application. To assist you in finalizing this process, 
please refer to the Recipient Handbook, available on the Cal OES website at www.caloes .ca.gov. 

We look forward to the successful implementation of this project. If you have any questions 
concerning this process, please contact Regina Anderson at (916) 845-8139 or via e-mail at 
regina.anderson@caloes. ca. gov. 

Sincerely, 

MARK S. GHILARDUCCI 
Director 
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